

Tillingham Pre-School Newsletter

Summer term first half





We welcome you and your children back after the Easter holidays and hope you all had a lovey break. We all did and we look forward to sharing with you all our curiosity ideas and implementing them into the session. We are sure the children will be amazed and enjoy exploring all the bits and pieces bringing out their wonderful imagination.

Parent Stay and play

What a great turn out, on Wednesday 19th we welcomed parents to come into our session and explore our home from home setting with their children. We were able to show you our new curiosity journey and you got to see how it really does have a positive impact on your children. We had many lovely comments and are thankful you took the time to come and play, we enjoyed showing it off!



School readiness sessions

The afternoon children really enjoyed enhancing their language development with Laura and Robot Reg, we learnt lots of 's' and 'a' sounds. We look forward to the second session this week.

We have decided to start phonics with the younger children and have booked Laura for this fantastic communication and language package. The first session was Tuesday last week and the children loved it! They were engaged, joined in and loved meeting Robot Reg!

Special events

April Birthdays Nellie - 1st Florence - 21st

May Birthdays

Kings Coronation - Monday 8th May

We will be celebrating the Kings Coronation on Thursday 4th and Friday 5th May. The children will have the opportunity to decorate their own crown and take part in our very own special 'Tea party'!





Reminders

Please ensure that your child brings in a pair of wellies everyday, it's still quite wet on the field in the mornings when we do our 'daily mile'

Please name everything, it makes it so much easier for the children (and us)

easier for the children (and us)

Please do not bring any food or drink
into the hall except lunch boxes on a

Monday, please remember we are

NUT FREE.

If you have any questions or would like any further information please speak to Karen or Emma, alternatively feel free to send a message to your child's key person.

Please visit our webpage: www.tillinghampreschool.co.uk

Important Dates

Summer term: Monday 17th April - Friday 21st July

1st May - Mayday bank holiday 8th May - Bank holiday for Coronation of the King Half term: 29th May-2nd June









